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June 2022 
 
Dear Oyster Bay-East Norwich Community Members: 
 
It is my hope that this letter finds you and your family well. As the 2021-2022 
school year comes to a close, I feel a sense of pride when I reflect upon the 
exceptional work our children and staff have accomplished.  
 
I want to take this moment to thank our entire student body, staff, parents, and 
community members for an outstanding school year. We should be very proud of 
our seniors, a graduating class with academic, social and emotional maturity far 
beyond their years. Their sense of resilience and compassion for one another has 
made Oyster Bay an extraordinary place for them to learn. Our society is in great 
hands because of these future leaders. 
 
Alone, this success would not be possible. We set goals and make plans, but the 
work of our teachers, administrators, and staff brings those ideas to fruition. I am 
blessed to be surrounded by such a talented group of professionals. Words cannot 
express my appreciation and gratitude for their remarkable work in “Empowering 
Our Students to Achieve Excellence.” 
 
It is also essential to recognize the importance of the Oyster Bay-East Norwich 
school community partnership. The District’s partnership with families and 
community members is one of the key ingredients for our success. We are part of 
an exceptional school district, and I am honored to serve you as your 
Superintendent.   
 
I wish you all an enjoyable and peaceful summer and extend my heartfelt 
congratulations to the Class of 2022! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Francesco Ianni, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

 


